

3rd October, 2023

Dear Parents.

Harvest Festival - Wednesday 11th October

As mentioned in our date sheet, Harvest Festival will take place on Wednesday 11th October in our school hall. The Reverend Dominic Holroyd-Thomas from St Andrews Church will be leading this special assembly.

We are asking for Harvest Festival produce such as, dried fruits/pasta, tinned products and cereal to be brought into school on Wednesday morning with your child. This will then be displayed by our staff before our assembly begins.

The produce will be donated to The Need Project foodbank who support people in the Central Bedfordshire and surrounding area who are suffering from deprivation.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Sue A'Court Office Manager

Adam J.G Campbell (Headteacher)

The Firs Lower School • Station Road, Ampthill, Bedford MK45 2QR

Telephone: (01525) 402735

Email: office@firslower.org • Web www.firslower.co.uk







